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November 1, 2019  
 
Sent via email Letter L-54-19 
 
Mr. M.A. Blumes 
President 
Stargas Utilities Ltd. 
Unit 17, 1960 KLO Road 
Kelowna, BC  V1W 5L2 
info@stargas.ca 
 
 
Re: Stargas Utilities Ltd. – Request to Rescind Applications to Vary Commodity and Delivery Rates – 

Extension Request 
 
Dear Mr. Blumes: 
 
The British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC) writes in response to Stargas Utilities Ltd.’s (Stargas) letter 
dated October 3, 2019 requesting to rescind its applications dated September 11, 2019, seeking approval to 
amend its commodity and delivery rates effective November 1, 2019.  
 
The BCUC has reviewed Stargas’ letter and finds it is reasonable to accept both Stargas’ request to rescind its 
applications dated September 11, 2019 and its request for extension to file its next application for a delivery rate 
with the BCUC no later than March 31, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 
 
 
GE/jo 
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